
Newsletter 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Committee Photos - Wednesday 8th November 
Parents’ evenings - Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th November 

Flu Vaccinations - Friday 10th November 
Children in Need - Friday 17th November 

Whole School Individual Photos - Tuesday 21st November 
Enterprise Fair KS2 - Tuesday 5th December 

Enterprise Fair KS1 - Wednesday 6th December 
FS1 Christmas Concerts - Wednesday 13th December 

FS2 Christmas Concerts - Friday 15th December 
Year 1 Christmas Concerts - Monday 18th December 
Year 2 Christmas Concerts - Tuesday 19th December 

Class Christmas Party/Discos - Wednesday 20th December 
KS2 Carole Service - Thursday 21st December 

26th October 2023 

Remembrance Day 

As from Monday 6th November, we will be 

selling Poppy’s for a small donation and a 

variety of Poppy Appeal items. 

Polite reminder that children must be in school for 8.40am ready for lessons to commence at 8.45am.  
Thank You.  

Attendance and Holidays 

Please be aware that we cannot authorise any 
holidays that are taken during term time and 

that the local authority will be required to issue 
a fine for holidays taken during this time.  

Calendar of Character 

Focus for week beginning 6th November  

Positive attitude 

 

New Admissions. 

All applications for FS2 new admissions that will start school, 

September 2024 are now open and will close 15.01.24.  

For further details on how to apply for school places please 

visit the following websites: 

https://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-schools/applications-

and-transfers/primary-school-applications 

 

Discussion points / questions to          

consider: 

• When have you had to use a posi-

tive attitude? 

• Is it always easy to have a positive 

attitude? 

• Instead of saying “I can’t do this!”, 

try “I’m going to try a different 

strategy”. 

• Instead of saying “This is too 

hard!” try “This may take some 

time and a bit more effort”. 

 

Key points 

• Trying to see the best 

in a situation 

• Positive attitude says 

“I can” negative atti-

tude says “ I can’t” 

• A positive attitude 

helps you in lots of 

different situations 

 

School Photographs 

New dates for school photographs: 

Committee photos—Wednesday 8th             

November 

                      Individual photos— Tuesday 21st                  

November.  



  
 

  

Trips that           
happened this 

week: 
 

 


